Good Day All. 

Firstly, I hope this email finds you all well and that you all have an enjoyable Thanksgiving. 

As was expected, the Winter 2020-2021 athletic season start date has been delayed/paused from the initial November 30th start date. This delay/pause also prohibits open gyms, dry land training and any/all athletic related gatherings.  

The DOH/AOE Task Force and Governor's Office will release information regarding COVID data weekly. Included will be an update on the impact on the status of winter. 

Following this "plan", the next update that may shed some light on the pending winter sports start date will likely take place on Tuesday, December 1st.  The athletic department will continue to share information and provide updates whenever possible and in a timely fashion.  

This is a very unique and challenging time. We need to work together as a team in a patient, flexible, cooperative and positive manner. We are all planners but may not be blessed with the amount of time that we have been accustomed to in the past. 

Please feel free to contact either Stacy or myself with any questions, concerns or input regarding this matter. 

Take Care and We will be in touch regularly. 

Tim Messier
Stacy Stokes 
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